
From the Office of the Town Clerk 
TownClerk@sandisfieldma.gov 

413-258-4711 ext. 2 
 

The State and Presidential election is Tuesday, November 3, 2020. By now you should have 
received an early voting by mail application from the Secretary of the State. If you would like to 
vote from the safety of your home fill out the application and mail it to me and I will mail your 
ballot to you. If you have not received an application call me and I will send one to you. If you 
have previously filled out an absentee ballot application or early vote by mail application for the 
2020 year you do not need to fill out a new one. I will mail the ballot to you. When mailing the 
ballot back try to mail it back a week before the election so that we get it on time.  You can 
always hand deliver your ballot to the Town Hall Annex also. We will have early voting in person 
at the Town Hall Annex, 66 Sandisfield Road, Sandisfield as follows: 
Saturday, Oct. 17 and Sunday Oct. 18 from 10:00 a.m. to noon, Oct. 19 through Oct. 23 from  
3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m., Saturday, Oct. 24 and Sunday Oct. 25 from 10:00 a.m. to noon, and Oct. 
26 through Oct. 30 from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
There will be regular polling hours from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on November 3, 2020 at the Old 
Town Hall. 
The last day to register to vote for this election is Saturday, October 24 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 
p.m. and 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
We will be following social distancing rules. Please wear a mask when you come in to either 
early vote or to vote on Election day. As always call me with any questions ahead of time. 
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